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                                        North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org

Home Page: www.naesb.org


via email

TO:
Posting on the NAESB DSM-EE Page (http://www.naesb.org/dsm-ee.asp)
FROM: 
Cory Cummings, NAESB Staff Attorney
RE:
Notes from the Electric Industry Registry Infosession –February 2, 2012 
DATE:

March 5, 2012
Dear Wholesale Electric Industry and Interested Parties,
The notes below and work papers referenced serve as the record for the infosession held in the afternoon on February 2, 2012.
	Agenda Topic
	Results of Discussion

	Administrative:
	The meeting began at 2:30 Central on February 2, 2012.  Participants on the phone were welcomed.  

	Attendees:
	Karen Reale, SMD1
Chung Liu, MMWEC
Mark Rose, Vectren

Jim Cyrulewski, JDRJC Associates LLC

Tracy Townley, AVISTA
Nancy Rumpeltes, Avista
George Brown, Acciona Energy North America Corporation
Eva Hunt, Avista Transmission

JT Wood, Southern Company
Bilal Yousufi, MidAmerican Energy

Tim Flannigan, The Energy Authority

Steve Kaminski, New Hampshire Electric Co-op
Clint Aymond, Entergy

Kass Portra, WAPA
Kathryn Downey, PacifiCorp
Eddie Ledesma, SMUD
Gary Will, MMWEC
Stephanie Wong, Google
	Cory Cummings, NAESB
Jeff Anderson, OATI
Lucy Neussle, Innovative Energy Systems
Steven Ruiz, Imperial Irrigation District
Harold Wyble, Kansas City Power and Light
Doug Behnke, JP Morgan 

Chris Brown, WAPA
Emily Zambuto, Innovative Energy Systems
Christopher Werner, AEP

Kevin Kingsley, Montana – Dakota Utilities
Richard Bacon, Western Area Power Administration

Daniel Farmer, Entergy

Marilyn Franz, NVE

Patrick Vu, PGE

Jennifer Davies, NYISO

Keith Smith, NV Energy

Warren Clark, Avista

Kimberly Keenan, Edison Mission Marketing & Trading


	Discussion
	· Ms. Cummings, NAESB counsel, introduced herself to participants on the phone and provided a brief overview of NAESB.  She explained why the Electric Industry Registry was transferred from NERC to NAESB and how OATI was selected to be the Electric Industry Registry Administrator.
· Next, OATI provided a presentation on the new OATI webRegistry, which will act as the new version of the Electric Industry Registry once the transition has been finalized.
· Finally, participants were given an opportunity to ask any questions they had related to the new Electric Industry Registry.  Those questions, and the answers provided by NAESB and OATI can be found at the Frequently Asked Questions link on the EIR webpage, which is posted below.

	Links
	The Electric Industry Registry Infosession Presentation:

 http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_eir_webregistry_presentation.pdf 
Frequently Asked Questions Related to the Electric Industry Registry:

 http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/eir_status_update.docx 
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